
January 13, 2022 
Subject : San Juan County Proposed Vaccination Clinic 

Hello friends and neighbors.  San Juan County is offering to host a second vaccination 
clinic on Decatur this month.  Due to logistics SJC needs a commitment from ~15+ 
individuals to make this happen.  In early November there was a robust turnout with 
nearly three dozen flu shots and two dozen Covid shots administered.  
  
We simply do not have an assessment if there is sufficient demand at this point.  If you 
would like to participate please reply to this e-mail with a simple “yes” in the subject or 
body line.  We will then pass that information along to SJC Health Department and 
facilitate signup information for you if there is demand. 
  
PROPOSED DATE: Tuesday January 25th, 2022  Decatur Island 
  
Clinic would be around the lunch hour, 11-1pm or so.  Here are the details: 
·         Both Moderna and Pfizer Covid vaccinations for first, second, and booster doses. 
·         Booster doses are now recommended for everyone over 12 
o   5 months after completing the Pfizer primary series 
o   6 months after completing the Moderna primary series 
o   2 months after a single dose J&J vaccine 

Please forward this e-mail to anyone on island that you think may be interested.  If 
you are not on the direct mailing list please reply and ask to be added.  
  
  
Best, 
Alan Mizuta  
Randy Stricker 
Mark Wall 
Andy Wood 


